
In celebration of Valentine’s Day, Pioneer Kid’s Club wants to share God’s love through a service project.  

The kids will be putting together care packages, called Socks of Love, to be distributed to the homeless, 

and we need your help in donating some supplies. This is a great opportunity to clean out your closet of 

all those little bottles of shampoo you pick up at hotels and the tiny tubes of toothpaste you accumulate 

from the dentist!  Here is a list of some things we need: 

 New pairs of long, warm socks, men’s or women’s (ankle socks or shorter won’t work) 

 Travel size toiletries, such as— 

 Shampoo 

 Conditioner 

 Lotion 

 Toothpaste 

 Soap/bodywash 

 Kleenex 

 Hand sanitizer 

 Cleansing wipes 

 Deodorant 

 Bandaids 

 Shaving cream/gel 

 Shaving razors 

 Chapstick 

 Comb/brush 

We will be taking the toiletry items and packing them into the socks, including a New Testament Bible 

and a message of encouragement from the children, and bringing them to the local homeless ministry.  

If you would like to donate money for us to purchase supplies, that would be equally welcome!  You can 

bring the supplies into the church and leave them in the marked box across from the office.  We will 

need to have everything by Sunday, February 7.  Thank you so much for your support and prayers for 

our Pioneer and Youth Groups!  


